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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RED NOSE DAY 

 

Red Nose Day takes place on Friday 19th March this year.  Unfortunately, due to the continuing  restrictions we will 

not be able to run all the activities we normally plan for this day. However, we will be having a dress up/dress 

down day on Friday 19th March to support Comic Relief. Pupils can come to school wearing something red or 

dress as a superhero. They may wish to create their own superhero for the day! Alternatively, pupils can wear 

their casual clothes. Please remember that no football colours are allowed.  

 

Rather than ask pupils to bring money to school, we are asking that any parents/carer who wishes to make a 

donation to the Comic Relief charity this year does it directly through the charity’s website - 

www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although we are unable to sell Comic Relief merchandising in school this year, it can be ordered directly from the 

charity’s online shop - https://shop.comicrelief.com/ 

  

As with all dress up/dress down days this year, we would ask you not to send any costume accessories to school 

with your child which are likely to be shared/used by other pupils. If you purchase a Red Nose for your child, and 

intend letting them bring it to school, we would please ask you to speak to them about the importance of not 

letting anyone else handle, or try it on. We want the children to enjoy the day as much as possible, but we also 

want to keep them as safe as possible. From previous Comic Relief days, we know how often Red Noses can be 

passed around! As an alternative, you could use face paint to paint your child’s nose red for the day.  

 

We look forward to seeing all the children in their outfits.  

 

Kind regards 

 
Paul McKeever 

Head Teacher 

http://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday
https://shop.comicrelief.com/

